
Injury prone?  Know 
Someone who is? 
Learn how you can help.  
 
On Monday, November 6, 2017at 9:00 a.m., the 
Terrell Hills Fire Department will be hosting a 
Basic First Aid class.  Those in attendance will 
learn the skills necessary to potentially save a 
life in the event of an injury.  These skills 
include hemorrhage control and bandaging, as 
well as the management of environmental 
emergencies and allergic reactions.  The class will last approximately 1 hour.  Everybody is 
welcome and no RSVP is necessary.  If you have any questions or wish to obtain more 
information, please contact Assistant Chief Justin R. Seibert at 210-824-7401 or by email 
at jseibert@terrell-hills.com.  We look forward to seeing you November 6th. 
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